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August 25, 2011 

 

Issuance of General Notice of the Hebron Public Review and Request for Submissions 

The commencement of the Hebron Public Review was formally signalled on August 25, with the referral 
of the Development Application to the Commissioner by the C-NLOPB. The public review is an 
independent assessment of the Hebron Project Development Application. The Commissioner, Miller 
Ayre, welcomes public involvement at every stage of the review process. 
 
The first stage of the review process, to determine whether additional information should be provided 
by ExxonMobil before convening Public Review Sessions, is underway. Submissions to request additional 
information about the Development Application must be received at the Commissioner’s office by 
Friday, September 23, 2011. Detailed procedures as to how to make a submission to the Commissioner 
can be found in the Commission’s Operational Procedures. A call for submissions to make presentations 
at Public Review Sessions reviewing the merits of the Development Application will be made at a later 
date.  

The Development Plan, the Benefits Plan, and the Commissioner’s Terms of Reference and Operating 
Procedures are posted to the Hebron Public Review’s website, www.hebronpublicreview.ca. 
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